Hastings, Minnesota
March 11, 1991

The City Council of the City of Hastings, Minnesota
met in a special meeting on Monday, March 11, 1991 at
7:00 p.m. in the Hastings Middle School Auditorium, located
at 10th & Vermillion Streets. The purpose of this meeting
was to conduct a Public Hearing to receive public comments
regarding the proposed candidate search areas for a new
Airport as identified by the Metropolitan Council's New
Airport Search Advisory Task Force.

Members Present: Councilmember Johnson, Mathiowetsz,
Trautmann, Hicks, Simacek, Riveness
and Mayor Werner

Members Absent: None

Staff Members Present: City Administrator Dave Osberg and
City Clerk Barb Thompson

Comments were received from the following individuals:
Dennis Rother, Bill Bauer, Mary Schumann, Gloria Pinkie as
representative and member of the New Airport Search Area
Advisory Task Force, Dale Wolpers, Terry Flower, Tom Nesbitt,

Dan Schutt, Jim Wollmering, Glenda Pangerl, Jim Dodge,
Jerry Dempsey, Dan Casey, Marty Schaffer, Jeanne Lawrence,
Pat Scully, and Richard Smith.

Dottie Rietow, Metropolitan Council Member of District #11,
made the presentation and answered questions along with Kenneth
Rieddick of Metropolitan Council Community Services and Mark
Phillippi also of Metropolitan Council.

Moved by Councilmember Johnson, seconded by Councilmember
Mathiowetz to adjourn the public hearing at 9:20 p.m. 7 Ayes;
Nayes, None.
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